Texas Community Service Association

SENTENCED TO SERVE NEWSLETTER

VOLUME 16, ISSUE 1

April 4, 2011



A Letter From Our Past-President

I would like to extend my true gratitude to the officers, Board of Directors and the entire membership of the Texas Community Service Association for allowing me to serve on the board of directors for the past five years. I am also grateful to the association for honoring me with the privilege to serve as your president last year. We have come a long way in the past several years. This is due in part to the Board of Directors, and the officers the association has had and continues to have at this time. I have only been a small part of this, but feel very proud to be involved with this association. There are no words that can express my gratitude to the board for their hard work in making last year as successful as it was. I will continue to be part of this great association and will work in any capacity to insure that the Texas Community Service Association continues to succeed. I will even be a very inexperienced auctioneer; it was a lot of fun.

I look forward to this year and all that our new president, Brenda Culpepper, will bring to the association. The Board of Directors is working very hard in planning for the up-coming 2011 Texas Community Service Association Conference. We have chosen the Fort Worth Stockyards for the 2011 location. This will be a great place for the conference. I look forward to seeing everyone there.

Stanley Christopher
Past-President / Board Member
Texas Community Service Association

A Letter From Our New President

I would like to thank Stanley Christopher for all the hard work he has put in over the last year as president of the association. The entire board worked very hard under his guidance and the association continues to be in great shape because of it.

The new Board of Directors met on February 28, 2011, in Forth Worth. We covered events from last year's conference and items for this year's conference. The board voted to hold the conference on November 6, 7, 8, & 9, 2011 at the Hyatt Place Hotel in the Stockyards. We are very excited about the conference this year.

We are looking forward to hearing from inspiring speakers and exchanging ideas with other community service professionals.

The goal of this conference is to bring the community service coordinators, probation officers, government agencies and non-profit agencies together and provide relevant training. We know that there are budget concerns this year, however, we all know that a strong community service program will save money for the community. The knowledge and ideas that are exchanged at this conference should help every participant learn ways to strengthen the program in their area.

We look forward to seeing you in Fort Worth in the fall, armed with ideas and receptive to new ides.

Watch for the newsletter for confirmation of speakers, topics and other updates within the association.

Sincerely,

Brenda M. Culpepper President 2010-2011

TCSA Board of Directors

2010-2011

The 2010 – 2011 Texas Community Service Association Board of Directors as it stands after the election at the TCSA 2010 Conference in Fredericksburg.

Brenda Culpepper, President

Smith County CSCD 100 E. Elm St. 9th Floor Tyler, TX 75702 (903) 590-2752 brenda.culpepper@smithcscd.org

Edward Delgado, Secretary

Caldwell County CSCD 401 E. Market St. Lockhart, TX 78644 (512) 398-7151 edward@caldwellcscd.org

Lisa Whittington, Historian

Liberty-Chambers Counties CSCD PO Box 294
Anahuac, TX 77514
(409) 267-8370
lwhittington1@libertycscd.com

Jimmy Don Nicholson

Lamar County CSCD PO Box 977 Paris, TX 75461 (903) 737-2436 Extension 34 jimmyn@suddenlinkmail.com

Sonia Parish

Comal County CSCD 160 E. Bridge St. New Braunfels, TX 78130 (830) 221-1160 sonia parish@comal.caldwellcscd.org

Domingo Sanchez

Gillespie County CSCD 125 Main St. L60 Fredericksburg, TX 78624 (830) 992-2449 dsanchez@gillespiecounty.org

Pete Gonzales, Vice President

Bexar County Juvenile Probation 235 E. Mitchell St. San Antonio, TX 78210 (210) 335-1840 pgonzales@bexar.org

Ray Castillo, Treasurer

Caldwell, Hays, & Comal County CSCD PO Box 1684
San Marcos, TX 78666
(512) 353-0174
ray castillo@hays.caldwellcscd.org

Stanley Christopher

1st Judicial District Juvenile Probation 121 North Austin, Room A-001 Jasper, TX 75951 (409) 384-9043 <u>schristopher911@hotmail.com</u>

Cleo Pace

Smith County CSCD 100 E. Elm St. 9th Floor Tyler, TX 75709 (903) 590-2752 cleo.pace@smithcscd.com

Lonnie Rogers

33rd & 424th Judicial District CSCD 220 S. Pierce St. Burnet, TX 78611 (512) 755-6845 csrcoord@burnetcountytx.org

Conference 2011

Fort Worth. Texas November 6, 7, 8, & 9, 2011

The Board of Directors for the Texas Community Service Association met on February 28, 2011 in Forth Worth to discuss and make preparations for the 2011 conference in Forth Worth. Among the topics of discussion were the conference agenda, speakers and topics that would be of benefit to the membership, the conference location, and conference dates. This year's conference will be held at the Hyatt Place Hotel on the Historic Fort Worth Stockyards, November 6th through the 9th, 2011. Keep watching the newsletter for more conference information, including the agenda, and registration information.

From The Editor

If you have completed any big CSR projects in your county or have any other CSR related news that you would like to share we would like to know about it! Remember this is your newsletter! Please forward any submissions to Edward Delgado via e-mail at edward@caldwellcsd.org or in writing to: Caldwell County CSR Program, Attention: Edward Delgado, 401 E. Market St., Lockhart, TX 78644. I look forward to hearing from you.

Texas Community Service Association ATTN: Edward Delgado Caldwell County CSR Program 401 E. Market St. Lockhart, TX 78644

Phone: (512) 398-7151 Fax: (512) 398-7151 E-mail: edward@caldwelicscd.org

www.texascommunityservice.com